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FCC Form 303-S 
Biennial Ownership Report Certification 

 
Station has checked “Yes” to the Form 303-S Biennial Ownership Report certification to reflect 
the fact that the required biennial ownership reports were timely-filed by prior owner PMCM 
TV, LLC on November 24, 2021. Additionally, Station wishes to disclose that it filed the 
required Post-closing Ownership Reports on February 7, 2022, following its acquisition by TV-
49, Inc. on January 7, 2022. 


